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Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School 
District. 
 
Quality communication with parents is a goal of our district.  A new tool 
we are using this year is called ParentVUE.   It allows parents to send 
and receive emails quickly as well as access student progress.  For our 
communication system to work efficiently, we ask parents to 
periodically check with your child’s school to ensure we have the most 
current contact information. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed 
to every student, every day! 


